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The BLM's decision to stop all new solar development 
is untimely and ill considered. 

We are looking at a extinction event occurring 
due to global warming. The scientific estimates 
are that we will kill 95% of all life on Earth. 
The conservative estimate is that we have less than 
10 years to act. The Federal Governments own reports 
show that land in the western US is going to experience 
massive drought that will kill most existing 
plants and animals in the western deserts. 

The BLM's politically driven decision to stop clean solar 
development for two years is criminal. We need to hold the 
BLM administrators personally criminally responsible for 
crimes against humanity if this is allowed to stand. 


